
Wildlife Viewing Policy 
   
It is important to note that the animals within the park are wild and uncontrollable. Rain, snow, 
heat, and other weather patterns can drastically change the habits of the animals. While our 
guides are highly skilled in inserting themselves into a situation that allows for a wildlife 
encounter, please know that we cannot guarantee that any wildlife will be seen during the tour.  
Should we encounter wildlife, you agree to follow and obey all of the National Park guidelines in 
regards to proximity to the animals that are in the park.  This includes staying a minimum of 100 
yards away from bears and wolves & 25 yards away from bison, elk, deer, & other animals not 
listed. 
 
You further agree to stay on all boardwalks and refrain from entering any restricted portion of 
the park.  Failure to comply with any portion of this policy will result in a warning. Any 
additional violations will result in the end of the tour.  
 


